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Election Security 2020: 
Are Middlesex and Somerset Counties Prepared? 

March	18,	2020	
6:30	–	8:30	p.m.	

Highland	Park	Middle	School	Cafeteria	
330	Wayne	Street,	Highland	Park,	NJ,	08904	

This	co-sponsored	program	on	Election	Security	is	both	critical	and	very	timely.	What’s	
being	done	to	ensure	the	integrity	of	the	election	process	and	results,	to	avoid	an	Iowa	
caucus	type	of	fiasco?	Are	we	sure	the	voting	machines	and	online	reporting	are	secure?	
Elaine	M.	Flynn,	Middlesex	County	Clerk,	Thomas	Lynch,	Administrator	of	the	Middlesex	
County	Board	of	Elections,	and	Steve	Peter,	Somerset	County	Clerk,	will	address	us	on	this	
important	issue.	 The	meeting	is	open	to	all.	
	
	

	
THOMAS	LYNCH							 	 	 	 	

MIDDLESEX	COUNTY	BOARD	OF	ELECTIONS	 	
	

For	more	information	on	this	event	please	email:	hglazer@hpboro.com	

	STEVE	PETER	
SOMERSET	COUNTY	CLERK	


